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Goue TARY TO THR '
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MALABAR HiLL

MUMBAI 400.035
26™ July 2021

Respected Sir,

Shri Lukesh Band, Manager, Vivek Rural Development Centre, Bhalivali, Tal.
Vasai, Dist. Palghar, met Hon’ble Chancellor on l20.07.2021 and informed about the
potential of Bamboo Eco-friendly Rakhi to supplement the livelihood of tribal women..

In thls xegard the. Hon’ble Chancellor is of the view that the State- Umversmes
may extend necessary support to the Vivek Rural Development Centre, which is engaged .
in training of tribal women in making of Bamboo Eco-friendly Rakhis.

I, therefore, request you to kindly take appropriate steps in order to profnote the
Bamboo Eco-friendly Rakhis made by Itribal women and to get in touch with Shri Lokesh
Band Manager, (Mob: 84110 78484 & email: rssgvk@gmail. com) and Mrs. Pragati
Bh01r (Mob: 77987 11333) Training and Development Officer, Vivek Deve]opment '

Centre, for the same.

With regards, ‘

Yours Sincerely,
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N (Prachl Jambhekar)
Deputy Secretary to the Governor (Edn.)

Dr Suhas Pednekar,
Vice Chancellor, _
University of Mumbai, .
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